

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS icallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

21st June 2021



Dear Parents and Carers,

It gives me great pleasure to invite you to our New Reception Parents' meeting, taking place on Tuesday 29th June at 5.30pm at school.

Due to current government guidance and the recent increase in COVID-19 cases, this event will now take place outdoors, under a weatherproof canopy. We would kindly ask all parents and carers to wear a face mask at all times during the meeting, unless exempt, and to hand sanitise on entry to the school site. Seating will be arranged with social distancing, and we ask that you complete our track and trace forms on arrival.

We understand a face-to-face experience is more conducive for an introductory meeting with new parents, such as this. However, given the current restrictions and government guidance, our meeting will be more limited and regulated than in previous years, as socially distanced seating and other protective measures have to be in place, to keep everyone in the school community safe. Please note that this is an adult only meeting, and we advise that children should not attend.

Please confirm with the school office: schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk if you are able to attend. Any parent/carer who is unable to attend will receive an information pack with everything discussed at the meeting.

We look forward to meeting with you very soon and extending a warm welcome to Avalon!

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher











